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Smith Holly

From: Anthony Bencivengo <bencivea@reed.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 2:49 PM

To: HEE Exhibits; repkarinpower@oregonlegislature.gov; SENR Exhibits; Patrino Beth; Raszka 

Shelley; Reiley Beth; Smith Holly

Subject: Constituent Testimony in Support of Clean Energy Jobs

I am a 21 year-old college student living in Portland.  If we do not take action on climate change, I may live to 
see the polar ice caps melt.  It is very important to me that Oregon take the lead in showing the country that we 
can build a clean energy economy that increases racial, economic and gender equity at the same time as it 
protects our environment for future generations.  I want to express my strong support for SB 557 and HB 2135, 
and I hope that all members of the House Committee on Energy and the Environment and the Senate Committee 
on Environment and Natural Resources vote to advance them. 
 
Thank you for considering my testimony, 
 
Anthony Bencivengo 
3203 SE Woodstock Blvd, MS# 59 
Portland, OR 97202 
bencivea@reed.edu 
206-412-6183 


